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PASA

PIPC2020 Statement

In support of the announcement made by President Ramaphosa on 15 March 2020 and
specifically relating to public gatherings and international travel restrictions, PASA has made
a decision to postpone PIPC2020, which was scheduled for 7 and 8 July 2020.

We are currently working on new dates, which will be in 2021, and will update the PIPC
community as soon as those dates are confirmed. We are also working with speakers and
sponsors to ensure we continue to bring you a thought-provoking and meaningful event.

While we are disappointed the conference can no longer go ahead this year, we respect the
decision made and agree that the health and safety of our nation and the broader
international community takes priority.

Our thoughts are with those affected around the world by this pandemic.



